
 

 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: A-2023-004 
 
 
Date:  April 18, 2023 
 
To:  Minor Associations 
  Men’s and Women’s Associations and Teams 

 
From:  Lavaughn Larson, Minor Director 
  Al Groff, Men’s and Women’s Director 
 
Copies: Board of Directors, Staff 
 
 
Subject: Letters of Intent 2023 

 
 
Please note the following items of importance regarding the process for submission of Letters of Intent 
this season. 
 
All teams intending to compete at Western or Canadian Championships are asked to please complete 
their application by following the appropriate link below to submit to Softball BC prior to May 1, 2023. 
 

CANADIAN CHAMPIONSHIPS: 
  

Letter of Intent - Canadian Championship (MINOR Fastpitch): 
 https://form.jotform.com/223186255767970 
  

Letter of Intent - Canadian Championship (Men's and Women's Fastpitch): 
 https://form.jotform.com/223525450394960 
  

Slo Pitch Letter of Intent 2024 Canadian Championship: 
 https://form.jotform.com/230031881544955 

 
Note: For Slo Pitch, Letters of Intent due May 1, 2023 are for NEXT YEAR, the 2024 
season, as the qualifier/provincial is a year ahead. If you have questions, please contact 
Terri at tboizard@softball.bc.ca 

  
Information, dates and expectations of the Canadian Championships can be found at 
the following link: 

 
 https://www.softball.bc.ca/content/canadian-championships 
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WESTERN CANADIAN CHAMPIONSHIPS: 
  

Letter of Intent - Western Canadian Championship (Minor Fastpitch): 
https://form.jotform.com/223197611864966 

  
Letter of Intent - Western Championship (Men's and Women's Fastpitch): 
https://form.jotform.com/223525401603949 

  
For more information and dates of Westerns, please follow the link below: 
https://www.softball.bc.ca/content/western-canadian-championships 

  
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Terri Boizard at 
tboizard@softball.bc.ca.  
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